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Holt County Missouri Road Closing Monday 
(KLZA)  Holt County Route P, between Route 118 and U.S. Highway 159, will be closed to through
traffic October 15th through the 19th

According to the Missouri Department of Transportation. the road will be closed so Burlington
Northern Santa Fe can make repairs to their railroad crossing in Fortescue. 

During this closure, motorists will need to use alternate routes.

The project is weather dependent and could be rescheduled.
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